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Evidence from Local Resident of Parc Cynog 

 

I live between 600 and 900 metres from three Castle Lloyd turbines of the Parc Cynog wind 

farm and can report that at times the noise is overwhelming – a dull thudding that penetrates 

everywhere.  The problem is that it is not completely predictable.  If I were to report it and 

ask someone to listen, it might be a day when the wind was in the other direction and there 

might be almost no noise.  But there is no question in my mind that turbines should never be 

built closer than 1 or, better, 2 kilometres from dwellings. 
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